
From: Kirk Lumpkin <kirk@twinberry.net>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 2/5/2019 9:49 AM

Subject: GMO Cannabis

When Mendocino County voters originally voted to ban GMO agriculture here our intention was that it would also cover the sort of operation that this Canadian
company is proposing. Just say “no” to GMOs in Mendocino including cannabis!

Sincerely,
Kirk Lumpkin
39201 Turkey Trail
Willits, CA. 95490

Sent from my iPhone


